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OUSD receives $10K for wildfire mitigation efforts
By Sora O'Doherty

p— Kyle McKibbin, Keenan, Account Executive for East Bay
Schools Insurance Group, presents a $10,000 check to
the Orinda Union School District board of trustees. The
check from the Northern California Regional Liability
Excess Fund is in recognition of the school district's
efforts to implement innovative wildfire mitigation and
extinguishing techniques by purchasing and installing
two 10,000-gallon water storage tanks at Wagner Ranch
and Sleepy Hollow elementary schools. From left:
McKibbin, Stuart House, OUSD Director of Facilities,
Board Member Hillary Weiner, and Superintendent
Carolyn Seaton.
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Reach the reporter at: sora@lamorindaweekly.com
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